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15th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
England v Germany U20’s Game at Colchester United  

 
We have been successful in securing 24 tickets for tickets for the England v Germany 
U20’s game at Colchester United on Monday 19th November – 7.00pm kick off.  
 
We can offer tickets, initially at 1 adult ticket to 2 child tickets (children must attend 
our school) at no cost. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below, if you would like tickets and how many.  If we 
receive more requests than tickets, we will pull names out of a hat. We need your 
confirmation by Friday morning please, so tickets can be issued.  
 
Many thanks, if you have any questions, please speak to myself or Mr Bassett. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Bilner 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
I would like to be considered for tickets  

 
1 adult and 1 / 2 children (please circle) 

 
For the England v Germany U 20’s on Monday 19th November 

 
 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name…………………………………………………………………………………. 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

